
Lecture: “The Importance of Trees,” Jeffrey S. Ward, Chief Scientist in the Department 

of Forestry & Horticulture at The Connecticut Agricultural Experiment Station – Sunday, 

April 30, 2pm at the Washington Montessori School; co-sponsored by the Warren Land 

Trust, the Lake Waramaug Association, and Steep Rock Association. 

 

In Warren, we are fortunate to be so surrounded by woodlands that we sometimes take 

trees for granted. But an abundance of trees not only makes for pleasant scenery and a 

sense of serenity: they are crucial to the health of our environment and to our quality of 

life. Trees clean the air we breathe and provide food and habitat for wildlife. They protect 

wetlands and groundwater supplies, and play a crucial role in reducing the effects of 

climate change. A respected scholar with prodigious experience in his field, Jeffrey Ward 

is also a compelling speaker who will inform and engage his audience.  RSVPs are 

appreciated, but not required. To RSVP, or with questions, please contact us at 

info@warrenlandtrust.org. 

 

 

 

 


